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National Labor Relations Board Chair coming to Memphis

News

9.05.17


In the article, "National Labor Relations Board Chair coming to Memphis," featured in the Memphis

Business Journal, Regional Managing Partner Jeff Weintraub provides commentary regarding the

2017 HR Legal Summit at which Philip Miscimarra will be a keynote speaker.

"The Trump administration is something employment attorneys like me try to keep up with every

day," Weintraub said. "Whatever the law was yesterday, it's likely it has changed again today."

To read the full article, please visit the Memphis Business Journal.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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